

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

Sunday, April 22 Holocaust Memorial Program in David Student Union Ballroom

1 message

Genocide Studies <genocidestudies@cnu.edu> Fri, Apr 20, 2012 at 2:07 PM To: employees@cnu.edu, students@cnu.edu, faculty@cnu.edu

Friday, April 20, 2012 @ 2:08 p.m.

Students, Faculty, and Employees of CNU

On Sunday, April 22 at 2:00 p.m. in the David Student Union Ballroom, the Genocide Studies Endowment of Christopher Newport University is co-sponsoring a Holocaust Memorial Program with the United Jewish Community of the Virginia Peninsula. The program is free of charge and open to all. There will be refreshments served at the conclusion of the program.

The printed program for the event is included with this email as an attachment.

We hope to see many of you at this very important program.

Dr. Anthony R. Santoro

Chairman
Genocide Studies Endowment
Christopher Newport University
1 University Place
McMurran Hall 354
Newport News
Virginia 23606-2949

genocidestudies@cnu.edu

Attachment

Program April 22, 2012 CNU-UJCVP Joint Program in DSU.pdf